Many Different Fish Make the Ocean Beautiful,

Many Different Students Make our School Beautifull

The Wee

Ms. Simpson’s First Grade News

August 17

Welcome Back!!

We are excited that school is starting soon. Please check here for weekly news from our
first grade class, newsletters will be posted on Fridays starting August 25th.



READ MORE ON OUR WEBSITE


http://www.google.com/

